
 

 

30th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
HYDE SCHOOLS CHRISTMAS MARKET 

 
 
As part of our community topic all the primary schools in Hyde are taking part in the Hyde School’s 
Christmas Market on Thursday 7th December from 9.00am – 2.00pm. 
 
Year 5 will be manning the stall between 9am and 2.00pm in teams of ten; this will include the set 
up and clear up of the stall.  Your child will be notified of their time slot. 
 
 
The Young Voices Choir (Years 4-6 pupils only) will be singing between 10.30am-11.00am. 
 
In case of bad weather please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat and sensible 
footwear. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs K Thornburn 
Principal 

 


